
 
PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKSNOTICE OF PROPOSED RATE 
CHANGES 

To Our Customers: 
PGW is filing a request with the Pennsylvania Public Utility 
Commission (PUC) to add a control (“cap”) to the Company’s 
previously approved Weather Normalization Adjustment (‘WNA”) 
Clause as of April 1, 2023. PGW’s proposed control (“cap”) would 
ensure that customers would not be billed a WNA charge or credit 
of greater than 25 percent of total delivery charges, excluding the 
WNA, on any given bill. 
 
To find out your customer class, how the requested change may 
affect your natural gas bill, or to find out what actions you may 
take, contact PGW at 215-235-1000. A copy of the filing can also 
be viewed by visiting www.pgworks.com. 
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